
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On April 15, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask 

Long Giang Investment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company to comply with the 

regulations on the information disclosure  

Reason: The Company is slow to disclose the information on change in Corporate 

structure and financial statmentsn type. 

 

 

Code LGL 
Company name Long Giang Investment and Urban Development Joint Stock Company 
Date 04/15/2025 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure 


